
Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website, with 
your personal details removed. 

OIR: 2324/784 

14 February 2024 

Tēnā koe

Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 

Thank you for your email of 16 January 2024 requesting the following information: 

1. The Traffic Management Plan (TMP) for the re-routing of southbound traffic
on the old SH1 along Te Moana Road associated with Waka Kotahi’s
contractor installing a clip-on bridge across the Waikanae River

The expired Traffic Management Plan document and the current Traffic
Management Plan document is attached to this response letter.

2. Any correspondence, supporting reports and assessments between KCDC
and Waka Kotahi, their contractors and consultants

Emails related to the Traffic Management Plan have been attached with this
response letter.

Please note that details of individuals in all attached documents are withheld
under section 7(2)(f)(ii) of the LGOIMA which provides for the withholding of
information where it is necessary to maintain the effective conduct of public
affairs through the protection of such members, officers, employees, and
persons from improper pressure or harassment.

In Council’s view the reasons for withholding these details are not outweighed by
public interest considerations in section 7(1) favouring their release.



 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,  
with your personal details removed. 

 

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by 
post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
We are aware that there is a high level of public interest with this information, and 
accordingly the information provided to you will also be released on our website: 
Responses to requests - Kāpiti Coast District Council (kapiticoast.govt.nz). 

If you have further questions, please contact me via e-mail 
sean.mallon@kapiticoast.govt.nz.  

 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 
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If you are interested in the attachments which accompany this response, 
please contact us at: informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz 




